
07.05.2021

Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope you all enjoyed the Bank Holiday weekend. As always, the children have been working 
very hard! We have seen some great work going on in our guided reading lessons across 
school. We have some great reading detectives! Over the next few weeks our subject leaders 
for Geography ( Miss Baggaley) and Science ( Mrs Hall and Mrs Leeming)  will be taking a closer 
look at your children’s work and learning in lessons. 
Please remember, you can find out more about what your child will be learning by visiting the 
curriculum page on our website. Click here for the school website.
Thank you to those parents who have completed the Relationship Health and Sex Education 
(RHSE) survey. If you have not yet completed the survey please click here for the link to the 
letter.  It is really important that we work together and know your thoughts and views as 
parents. You are your child’s first, and most important teacher. 
Stay safe and take care. Mrs Booth

Covid19:
Please remember: 
If your child has any of the COVID symptoms: 
a cough, high temperature or loss of taste or 
smell they MUST get a PCR COVID test. 
The Lateral Flow Tests (results in 30 mins) are 
only for use on people who have no 
symptoms (asymptomatic).

We would encourage families to use 
the Lateral Flow Tests as outlined in 
the guidance here.

PLEASE REMEMBER WE CAN PROVIDE FOOD 
PARCELS FOR FAMILIES WHO MAY NEED A 
LITTLE EXTRA HELP.
. If you require a little help you can contact school 
on support@holyfamily.oldham.sch.uk

Nursery Places 2021-22:
We have nursery 
places available for September 2021.
4 full days are available for children 
accessing the 15 hour provision. This 
means your will be getting 1.5 extra 
days FREE! A full 5 days are available 
for those children entitled to the 30 
hour code. Our nursery offers :
• Highly trained staff who specialise in 

communication and language, which is 
crucial for your child’s education.

• Music sessions with a qualified music 
teacher

• Sports sessions with a qualified sports 
leader. 

• A fantastic outside area for you child 
to enjoy their learning.

• An extremely loving and caring 
environment where your child will be 
welcomed into our school family.

Please contact the school office for 
more information on 0161 770 2400 
who will tell you about the FREE 
welcome pack.  PLEASE SHARE. 

We live, learn 
and love in 

His way.

This week the children have voted on 
for a name for our school dining 
hall! The winning name was …
SNACK ATTACK!!!

Holy Family Values Award
Each week, we will be giving out a special 
award to a child who lives out our school 
values daily and goes above and beyond our 
expectations. Last week the award was given 
to Bree in Year 5 for the care that she always 
shows to her peers. Well done Bree!
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